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Mrs. Marlene Shaffer 
41872 Biggs Rd 
Lagrange, OH 44050-9798 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Marlene Shaffer 
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Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Ms. Linda Sloan 
806 W Bayview Dr 
Sandusky, OH 44870-6121 
(419) 684-5738 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric seciwity and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Linda Sloan 



Mrs. Jeaime Skeldon 
2813 Jodore Ave 
Toledo, OH 43606-2741 

Aug 7,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give theH mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric seciuity andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Jeanne Skeldon 



Mrs. Patricia Wakeman 
9 Locust HiU Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45245-3113 
(513)752-8940 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service, 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Patricia Wakeman 



Mr. Scott Moyer 
1872 AshwoodDr 
Akron, OH 44313-5428 
(330) 607-2029 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills, 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demjmd we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Scott Moyer 



Mr. Scott Moyer 
1872 AshwoodDr 
Akron, OH 44313-5428 
(330) 607-2029 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Conunission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wHI most Hkely see higher costs on their elecnic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Scott Moyer 



Mr. Scott Moyer 
1872 AshwoodDr 
Akron, OH 44313-5428 
(330) 607-2029 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fan representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Scott Moyer 



Mr. Walter Pfeifer In 
1527DaytonaDr 
Toledo, OH 43612-4015 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input-
Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Walter Pfeifer Hi 



Mrs. Joyce Wilson 
4411BrinkerStSW 
Navarre, OH 44662-9003 
(330) 484-0026 

Aug 7,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Joyce Wilson 



Mr. Craig Smith 
1021 New Milford Rd 
Atwater, OH 44201-9205 
(330)241-9948 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Craig Smith 



Robyn Tobias 
2985 Silver Maple Dr 
Fairlawn, OH 44333-3296 
(330) 752-3030 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Robyn Tobias 



Miss cheryl kaplan 
5526 Thyme PI 
Columbus, OH 43213-3609 
(614) 575-9398 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in die process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss cheryl kaplan 



Mr. Mike Hamper 
1498 State Route 46 S 
Jefferson, OH 44047-9505 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Mike Hamper 



Mr. i. Dale Petachi 
4824 Algood PI 
Dayton, OH 45429-5523 

Aug 7,2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. J. Dale Petachi 



Mrs. Carol Jaggers 
10791 Gate Post Rd 
Strongsville, OH 44149-2113 
(440) 238-6710 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric btils. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Carol Jaggers 



Mrs. Thomas And Susan Crawford 
10418 Cambridge PI 
Powell, OH 43065-8762 
(614) 659-0470 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

NoWj Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Thomas And Susan Crawford 



Ms. Mary Pezzulo 
765 Kendall Ave Apt 3 
Steubenville, OH 43952-1558 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Ms. Mary Pezzulo 



Mr. Dennis Adkins 
4714 Maplecrest Ave 
Parma, OH 44134-3534 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Pubhc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce tiie cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuH in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 
I think its time for the members of the PUCO ,need to be voted on in 
elections.because you people never protect consumers just bussiness 
interests. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dennis Adkins 



Mrs- Linda Marshall 
3798 Grosvenor Rd 
South Euclid, OH 44118-2363 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a doHar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service-
Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Linda Marshall 



Mr. Eric Grunewald 
967 Burr Ave 
Columbus, OH 43212-3801 
(614) 294-7758 

Aug 8,2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long tenn with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Eric Grunewald 



Mr. John Foley 
2330 Scottwood Ave 
Toledo, OH 43620-1108 
(419)724-1258 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Foley 



Mrs. Rebecca Cartia 
6979 Thicket St NW 
Canton, OH 44708-5834 
(330) 880-0098 

Aug 8,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Rebecca Cartia 



Ms. Peggy Heisel 
882PeachcreekRd 
Centerville, OH 45458-3255 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a WINNER in Ohio!! 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were NOT given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will SAVE SAVE THEM MONEY and PROTECT THEM 
from these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers DESERVE a fair 
amount of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs, By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, WE ALL SAVE MONEY!! Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Peggy Heisel 



Mr. Dennis Buck Jr 
748 Western Ave 
Toledo, OH 43609-2742 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiUties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bUls. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dennis Buck Jr 



Mr. Andy Chermak 
2038 Collingwood Blvd 
Toledo, OH 43620-1650 
(419) 705-9876 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elechic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on thefr electiic 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Andy Chermak 



Mrs. Stephanie Manteuffel 
729 E Mitchell Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45229-1401 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service-
Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Stephanie Manteuffel 



Ms. Eileen Fitzburgh 
4319 Seahorse Ln 
Groveport, OH 43125-8930 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wimier in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bUls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tfie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Eileen Fitzburgh 



Mr. Angelo And Pia Bergomi 
2015 White Pond Dr 
Akron, OH 44313-7242 
(330) 864-2974 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Angelo And Pia Bergomi 



Mr. Aaron Ricica 
4924 Rambo Ln 
Toledo, OH 43623-3936 

Aug 8,2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Aaron Ricica 



Ms. Victoria Fleenor 
Walnut Hills 
Cincinnati, OH 45206 

Aug 8,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Victoria Fleenor 



Ms. Nancy Unsold 
4193 Tallmadge Rd 
Rootstown, OH 44272-961! 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Ms. Nancy Unsold 



Mrs. Jill Dorsey 
7418 Texas Ave 
Mentor, OH 44060-3904 
(440) 974-8565 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. JiU Dorsey 



Mr. Frank T. Mittiga 
69 N Shawnee Plains Ct 
Camden, OH 45311-1054 
(513)470-8435 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Frank T. Mittiga 



Ms. Jennifer Kramer-Wine 
PO Box 355 
Terrace Park, OH 45174-0355 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bins. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric biUs. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bUls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jennifer Kramer-Wine 



Mr. Gene Jackson 
2225 Wayne Ave 
Dayton, OH 45410-2138 
(937)254-7170 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these hi0i electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Gene Jackson 



Kay RoUer 
7610 Jefferson Rd 
Ashtabula, OH 44004-9023 
(440) 998-7460 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
KayRoUer 



Mr. Daniel Bachmaim 
1302GreenacreDr 
Cambridge, OH 43725-1140 
(740)432-7610 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr, Daniel Bachmaim 



Ms. Kelly Kinnard 
3588 Normandy Rd 
Shaker Heights, OH 44120-5243 

Aug 8,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kelly Kinnard 



Emette Schultz 
215 E Beaumont Rd 
Columbus, OH 43214-2143 
(614)261-6228 

Aug 8,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Emette Schultz 



Mrs. Sandra Swafford-Uhl 
7685 Fitch Rd 
Olmsted Twp, OH 44138-1468 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these h i ^ elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sandra Swafford-Uhl 



Ms. Liz Selvia 
7818 Hackney Cfr 
MainevUle, OH 45039-9073 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Liz Selvia 



Ms. KeUy RandaH 
1919 Maiden Ln 
Springfield, OH 45504-2912 
(937) 328-5593 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. KeHy RandaU 



Ms. Emma Shook 
2854 Scarborough Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44118-4054 
(216)320-0738 

Aug 8,2012 

PubHc UtiUties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Emma Shook 



Robert Shields 
31567 Anna Ln 
Bay Village, OH 44140-1002 
(440)899-1729 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Shields 



Ms, Monica Schuette 
37 Jefferson Ave Apt 11 
Columbus, OH 43215-3835 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Monica Schuette 



Ms. Monica Schuette 
37 Jefferson Ave Apt 11 
Columbus, OH 43215-3835 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Monica Schuette 



Ms. Monica Schuette 
37 Jefferson Ave Apt 11 
Columbus, OH 43215-3835 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electiic 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest too! Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation, By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Monica Schuette 



Mr. Andrew Murton 
24254 Lantern Dr 
Olmsted Falls, OH 44138-2811 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Andrew Murton 



Miss Olivia Compton 
2806 Township Road 155 
Cardington, OH 43315-9307 

Aug 8,2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fi-om 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security and job creatioiL By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Olivia Compton 



Ms. Nicole Dixon 
PO Box 356 
Hamden, OH 45634-0356 
(740)418-1624 

Aug 8,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service-
Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nicole Dixon 



Ms. Tamara Dunaeff 
PO Box 3367 
Columbus, OH 43210-0367 
(614)247-8604 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Tamara Dunaeff 



Ms. Anneraarie Helm 
82 Kendal Dr 
Oberlin, OH 44074-1904 
(440) 775-3422 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan, As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elechic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m die long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Annemarie Helm 



Mr. Joshua Metcalf 
14797 Wolfe Bennett Rd 
Nelsonville, OH 45764-9692 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Joshua Metcalf 



Mrs. Midge Gerbich 
212 S Main St 
Gibsonburg, OH 43431-1339 
(419) 637-2782 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiUties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Elecdic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Midge Gerbich 



Mr. Daniel Rheinscheld 
7095 Fayette Dr 
West Jefferson, OH 43162-9797 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubUc UtiUties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time m the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service-
Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Daniel Rheinscheld 



Marilou Kuhn 
472 N Spring St 
Logan, OH 43138-1540 
(740) 385-8353 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is tiie cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Marilou Kuhn 



Mr. Anthony Rampe 
14519 State Route 65 
Wapakoneta, OH 45895-9751 
(937)214-6054 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to die PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Anthony Rampe 



Miss Kathleen McCafferty 
2425 N Taylor Rd 
Cleveland Hts, OH 44118-1344 
n/a 

Aug 8,2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Kathleen McCafferty 



Ms. Erin Wolfe 
2082 Sutter Pkwy 
Dublin, OH 43016-9162 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Erin Wolfe 



Ms. Conleth CrotserMd 
134 W Lincoln St 
Oberlin, OH 44074-1820 
(440) 396-6236 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Conleth Crotser Md 



Mrs. Judith DiNardo 
3683 Silvercrest Dr 
Stow, OH 44224-3259 
(330)688-1767 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: PUCO - put the brakes on FirstEnergy's Ohio energy efficiency programs 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

FirstEnergy Corp. has repeatedly sacrificed public health and the 
environment to pad thefr profit margins, earning them a reputation as 
Ohio's worst utility. Right now, they're trying to pull a fast one on 
their customers and fast track their energy efficiency plan through the 
Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio (PUCO). I want the PUCO to slow 
them down and give the public a chance to weigh in! Put the brakes on 
FirstEnergy so customers can have a say on Ohio's energy efficiency 
programs. 

In tiie past, FfrstEnergy has failed to put the right foot forward m 
meeting Ohio's annual standards for energy efficiency and lagged behind 
both die state's requirements and other Ohio utilities. With their poor 
frack record, we can't afford to let FirstEnergy fast track their 
plan's approval at the PUCO. 

I urge you to give the public a chance to review and comment on 
FirstEnergy's energy efficiency plan. Ohio customers were not given 
fair representation in the process of approving FfrstEnergy's recent 
Electric Security Plan. As a result, Ohio customers wUl most likely 
see higher costs on their electric biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to ttie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Judith DiNardo 



Debra Knowlden 
921 EppIeyAve 
ZanesviHe, OH 43701-5664 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Debra Knowlden 



Mr. Mark Lungo 
55 WBagleyRdApt313 
Berea, OH 44017-1997 
(440)915-9977 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Mark Lungo 



Ms. Samantha De Nijs 
525E12tiiStApt3 
Cincinnati, OH 45202-7403 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security PlaiL As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Samantha De Nijs 



Mrs. Sarah Acker 
127 W Winter St 
Delaware, OH 43015-2450 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Flan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sarah Acker 



Ms. Eva Van Benschoten 
6527 Glen Ave 
Cincfrmati, OH 45213-1506 

Aug 8,2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Eva Van Benschoten 



Mrs. Carole Conti 
3899 Marion WUliamsport Rd E 
Caledonia, OH 43314-9468 
(419)845-3865 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Carole Conti 



Mrs. Eileen Jewett 
142 W Weber Rd 
Columbus, OH 43202-1925 
(614)216-0846 

Aug 8,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Eileen Jewett 



Ms. Michelle Girves 
5041 Greensboro Ct 
Columbus, OH 43220-2409 
457-1261 

Aug 8,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Michelle Girves 



Mr. Clement Thum 
33 Auburn Ave Apt 8 
Columbus, OH 43205-1553 

Aug 8,2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their friput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Clement Thum 



Dustin Gerhardt 
932 Obannonville Rd 
Loveland, OH 45140-9740 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fixim 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dustin Gerhardt 



Ms. Gail Kern 
672 Barg Salt Run Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45244-1138 

Aug 8,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Gail Kern 



Mrs. Sally Kille 
8414 Meghan Dr 
Sylvania, OH 43560-4254 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mrs. Sally Kille 



Ms. Janet Einfalt 
300 Warner Rd 
Hubbard, OH 44425-2722 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
±ese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of tmie in tiie process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Janet Einfalt 



Mr. Chris Casey 
229 Van Buren Dr 
Mason, OH 45040-2157 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric biUs. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Chris Casey 



Mr. Scott Dale Deering 
5694 Kilbury Ln 
Hilliard, OH 43026-8398 

Aug 8,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Scott Dale Deering 



Dr. Greg Wasserman 
1431 Eastland Dr 
Oregon, OH 43616-4005 
(419)693-4014 

Aug 8,2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bUls, FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Greg Wasserman 



Ms. Amber Watts 
4486 W 12th St 
Cleveland, OH 44109-443 5 

Aug 8,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Amber Watts 



Ms. Pamela Cramer 
PO Box 9705 
Canton, OH 44711-0705 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Pamela Cramer 



Mr. Al Jenkins 
3010 S Medina Line Rd 
Norton, OH 44203-7900 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Al Jenkins 



Ms. Erin Baby 
433 Walnutview Dr 
Sunbury, OH 43074-9459 

Aug 8,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Erin Baby 



Mrs. Wilma Niemeyer 
19799 Jamestown Cir 
SfrongsviHe, OH 44136-8223 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric biUs. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Wilma Niemeyer 



Mr. David Gwozdz 
5449 Brook PomtRd 
Toledo, OH 43611-1402 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customer in Ohio are 
gi\'en access to the best programs, we all sa '̂e money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensming we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Gwozdz 



Ms. Justine Rainwater 
345 Shawnee Loop S 
Pataskala, OH 43062-8170 
(740)927-1175 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Justine Rainwater 



Mr. Joseph Mucci 
8980 Swinging Gate Dr 
Dayton, OH 45424-1134 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

It is clear our state and entire nation have serious and immediate 
economic problems. Our energy poHcies will be key to resolvmg these 
problems. And as we all know, every policy decision involves a tradeoff 
of one set of interests against another, and we tend to make these 
decisions based largely on economic considerations. However, sometimes 
these decisions involve issues of such scope that economic 
considerations alone cannot be the deciding factors. The long terra 
health and well-being of our state and its people must outweigh 
iraraediate economic considerations. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Joseph Mucci 



Miss Amanda Faughner 
600 Blackberry Cfr 
Brunswick, OH 44212-2088 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elechic 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fi-om 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service-
Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Amanda Faughner 



Mr. Don Czamecki 
539 Brookside Ln 
Northfield, OH 44067-3078 

Aug 8,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Don Czamecki 



Mrs. Janice Capezzuto 
1493WWalHngsRd 
Broadview Hts, OH 44147-1128 
(440)546-0810 

Aug 8, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Janice Capezzuto 



Dr. Vera Buk-Bjerre 
5905 Roc Marie Ave 
Kent, OH 44240-7101 
(330) 678-5395 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bUls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Vera Buk-Bjerre 



Mrs. Beverly Randall 
345 Piedmont Rd 
Columbus, OH 43214-3815 
(614)263-7236 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Beverly Randall 



Mr. Steve Gardner 
3613 Bradley Cfr 
Zanesville, OH 43701-1011 
(740) 453-2506 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electiic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Steve Gardner 



David Brown 
611 ECassillySt 
Springfield, OH 45503-3709 
(937)215-7499 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elechic security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
David Brown 



Mrs. Rita Combs 
240 E King St 
Chardon, OH 44024-1315 
(440)285-5117 

Aug 8,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr friput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Rita Corabs 



Mrs. Jan Hoeffler 
4649 W 227tii St 
Fairview Park, OH 44126-2406 
(440)779-4315 

Aug 8, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuU in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Jan Hoeffler 



Debbie Perlmutter 
7128 Regents Park Blvd 
Toledo, OH 43617-1329 

Aug 8,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Debbie Perlmutter 



Ms. Pamela Unger 
5559 N Meadows Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43229-4180 
(614)436-3751 

Aug 8,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tirae in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Pamela Unger 



Mr. John Shepherd 
2215 Victory Pkwy Apt D2 
Cincinnati, OH 45206-2831 

Aug 9, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elechic 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Shepherd 



Ms. Nancy Slesinger 
278 Franklin Dr 
Berea, OH 44017-1447 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nancy Slesinger 



Ms. Cathy Rusnak 
729N6tiiAve 
Steubenville, OH 43952-1832 
(740) 424-6340 

Aug 9, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Cathy Rusnak 



April Nienberg 
231 Chippewa Dr 
Ottawa, OH 45875-1680 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
April Nienberg 



Ms. Danielle Leasure 
2359 Bonna Dr 
Uniontown, OH 44685-9757 
(330) 208-8846 

Aug 9,2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wUl most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Danielle I^asure 



Ms. Elame Dombi 
7532 Lascala Dr 
Hudson, OH 44236-1815 
(330)342-1271 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tinie in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. B l̂aine Dombi 



Ms. Linda Flannery 
1587 NortiUand Ave 
Uppr 
Lakewood, OH 44107-3721 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Linda Flannery 



Ms. Suzanne Jenkins 
3826 State Route 139 
Oak HUl, OH 45656-9759 
(740) 288-0790 

Aug 9, 2012 

public UtiUties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensming we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Suzanne Jenkins 



Mrs. Martha Boice 
7712 Eagle Creek Dr 
Dayton, OH 45459-3414 
(937) 433-2592 

Aug 9, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Martha Boice 



Ms. Kelly Carrillo 
943 Butler St 
Toledo, OH 43605-2911 

Aug 9,2012 

Public UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tirae in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. KeHy Carrillo 



Mrs. Phyllis Oster 
1719 Juniper Dr 
Bowling Green, OH 43402-3444 

Aug 9, 2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bUls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs, PhylHs Oster 



Miss Jane Ward 
2401 Ingleside Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45206-4400 
(513)281-3447 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Jane Ward 



Mr. Michael Unsold 
4193 Tallmadge Rd 
Rootstown, OH 44272-961: 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elechic bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tirae in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Unsold 



Dr. Shearle Furnish 
6943 Knauf Rd 
Canfield, OH 44406-9762 
(330) 398-2206 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Shearle Furnish 



Mr. Floyd Radke 
9921 Schlottman Rd 
Loveland, OH 45140-9786 
(513)683-4155 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elechic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric biUs. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Floyd Radke 



Mrs. Judy Whitley 
535 County Road 3 
Chesapeake, OH 45619-7835 

Aug 9, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electiic 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them fi^am 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mrs. Judy Whitiey 



Ms. Dana Vanderkolk 
875 University Esplanade 
Kent, OH 44243-1084 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input-
Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service-
Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Dana Vanderkolk 



Mrs- Stephanie Sherburne 
2232 Jarrow Dr 
HUliard, OH 43026-8732 

Aug 9,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and j ob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service-
Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best eneigy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Stephanie Sherburne 



Ms. Preeta Naveen 
6656 Momingside Dr 
Lewis Center, OH 43035-6057 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuH, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Preeta Naveen 



Mrs. Martha Foppe 
6834 Wild Plum Ct 
Maineville, OH 45039-8540 
(513)404-1404 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Martha Foppe 



Ms. Preeta Naveen 
6656 Momfrigside Dr 
Lewis Center, OH 43035-6057 

Aug 9,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tirae in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Ms. Preeta Naveen 



Mr. Mark Stone 
42 Ann Cfr 
ZanesviHe, OH 43701-6114 
(740) 455-3929 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wimier in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Mark Stone 



Ms. Betty C.Taylor 
32 Ffr HI 
Akron, OH 44304-1333 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensiiring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Betty C. Taylor 



Mr. Ryan Craig 
465 Mefrose Ave 
Columbus, OH 43202-1305 
(330)283-1783 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ryan Craig 



Miss Christine Haynes 
2133 Murray HiH Rd Apt 3 
Cleveland, OH 44106-5928 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Christine Haynes 



Mr. Justm Lutz 
5508 State Route 61 N 
Shelby, OH 44875-9564 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tirae in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Justin Lutz 



Mr. Brian CauUey 
1409 Oakwood Ave 
Columbus, OH 43206-3166 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Brian Caulley 



Mr. William Taylor 
325 Broadway St 
Batavia, OH 45103-2805 
(513)284-1736 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. William Taylor 



Ms. Elena Lemmo 
3119 Lynch St SW 
MassiUon, OH 44646-3817 

Aug 9,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high elecfric bills, FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Ms. Elena Lemmo 



Mrs. Shannon Zeigler 
837 Spring St 
Salem, OH 44460-3536 
(330)337-1009 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Shannon Zeigler 



Lisa Wisniewski 
14125 Diagonal Rd 
Lagrange, OH 44050-9526 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Wisniewski 



Ms. Leone Batte 
6456 London Groveport Rd 
Grove City, OH 43123-9625 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Leone Batte 



Mr. Jereray Bowker 
5016Peace Valley Rd 
Rogers, OH 44455-9769 
(330) 457-9583 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and j ob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeremy Bowker 



Mr. Jeremy Bowker 
5016 Peace Valley Rd 
Rogers, OH 44455-9769 
(330)457-9583 

Aug 9, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give tiieir input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best prograras, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeremy Bowker 



Ms. Joanne Granzow 
535 Garden Rd 
Dayton, OH 45419-3804 
(937)298-1792 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Joanne Granzow 



Mrs. Angelina Miller 
714SaylorPlSW 
Canton, OH 44707^331 

Aug 9, 2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m tiie long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Angelina Miller 



Mr. Leonard Bildstein 
766 Centemiial St 
Geneva, OH 44041-9221 
(440) 466-5952 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Leonard Bildstein 



Mr. Scott Lowe 
2886 Norwood St 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221-2255 
(330)603-1420 

Aug 9,2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Scott Lowe 



Ms. Gabrielle Burton 
4361 Liberty Rd 
Delaware, OH 43015-8616 
(310)396-8182 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Gabrielle Burton 



Mr. Paul Darby 
1517 Summer Wood Ln 
Uniontown, OH 44685-7798 
(330)899-1517 

Aug 9, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Paul Darby 



Ms. Siobhan Henterly 
115 N Portage Patii 
Akron, OH 44303-1198 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric biHs. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bUls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a doUar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Siobhan Henterly 



Keenan Long 
1349 Deer HiU Rd 
Dennison, OH 44621-9350 
(740) 229-2069 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input-
Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuH in more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Keenan Long 



Shelly Karas 
951 W Main St 
Kent, OH 44240-2217 

Aug 9,2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a doUar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Shelly Karas 



Mr. Arick Naeder 
5694 Kilbury Ln 
Hilliard, OH 43026-8398 

Aug 9,2012 

public UtiHties Comraission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to flie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Arick Naeder 



Ms. Kathryn May 
400 Delaware Ave Apt 407 
Marion, OH 43302-5064 
(740) 360-4028 

Aug 9,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fi\3m 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of tirae in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bJHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kathryn May 



Ms. Patricia Foxall 
5428E129tiiSt 
Cleveland, OH 44125-3243 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Coramission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills-

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bUIs. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved- So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Patiicia Foxall 



Miss Didi Ananda Vratii 
Jl. Ampera XII No. 5 
Cirebon, OH 45131 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Didi Ananda Vratii 



Mr. Curt &amp; Lori Hofmarm 
4743 Forest Brook Dr 
Copley, OH 44321-1146 
(330) 576-6926 

Aug 9,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Ukely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Curt &amp; Lori Hofinann 



Mr. Adam Savett 
31760 Woodsdale Ln 
Solon, OH 44139-1325 

Aug 9,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Adam Savett 



Mr. David Alvarez 
1414 Aschinger Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43212-2690 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Alvarez 



Mr. Henry Meek 
6576 Devonwood Dr 
Cincmnati, OH 45224-1556 
(513)521-3407 

Aug 9,2012 

Public UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Conmiission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Henry Meek 



Mr. Michael Freeman 
4158 Larchview Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45236-1777 
(513) 340-3986 

Aug 9, 2012 

Public Utilities Coraraission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money, Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Freeman 



Miss Holly Martin 
7290 
Independence, OH 44131 

Aug 10, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls-

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best prograras, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to flie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Holly Martin 



Ms. Ellen Hogarty 
1710 Dollar Lake Dr 
Kent, OH 44240-6361 

Aug 10,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect them fixjm 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. EUen Hogarty 



Ms. Lucky Beckett 
5020 Sheban Dr 
Youngstown, OH 44511-3564 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lucky Beckett 



Ms. January Mcdonald 
4606 Liberty Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44121-3845 
(216)406-3804 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls-

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills, FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. January Mcdonald 



Mr. Scott Beichler 
204 Louise St 
Rittman, OH 44270-1381 

Aug 10,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect fliem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input-
Energy efficiency is tiie cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Scott Beichler 



Mr. John Harrow 
358 Lonia Dr 
Akron, OH 44319-1625 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem frora 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give tiieir input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best prograras, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service-
Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings-
Sincere ly, 
Mr- John Harrow 



Mr. Thomas Heater 
26825 Shanks Rd 
CoolviUe, OH 45723-9420 
(740)667-6147 

Aug 10, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Thomas Heater 



Mr. Victor Blanco 
1444 Chase Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45223-1847 

Aug 10,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuH, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect thera frora 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Victor Blanco 



Mr. Tyler Goodin 
174 Hyde Ave 
Akron, OH 44302-1318 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elechic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Tyler Goodin 



Ms. Lynn Anderson 
525 Glacierview Dr 
Youngstown, OH 44509-1930 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save thera money and protect them frora 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce tiie cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to raake the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lynn Anderson 



Ms. Barbara Deluca 
58115 Mel FrakesRd 
Salesville, OH 43778-9604 
(740)679-2621 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Barbara Deluca 



Mr. Jonathan Gauchat 
29l3E126fliSt 
Cleveland, OH 44120-2639 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jonathan Gauchat 



Mrs. Monica Stayner 
510 S State St Ste F 
Harrison, OH 45030-1494 
(513)553-3113 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industiial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with elecfric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Monica Stayner 



Mrs. Mabel Hudson 
6138 State Route 109 
Delta, OH 43515-9723 

Aug 10,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on ±efr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuH in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive tiie best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mabel Hudson 



Ms. Mary Mason 
8136 Gibson Ave 
Fairbom, OH 45324-1918 
(937) 864-2919 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
deraand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Mary Mason 



Ms. Lauren BerJekamp 
122 Tiffin Ave 
AptB 
Huron, OH 44839-1787 
(419)290-0442 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electiic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lauren Berlekamp 



Ms. Jacquelyn Kingsley 
5607 Columbus Ave 
Sandusky, OH 44870-8332 

Aug 10, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Jacquelyn Kingsley 
5607 Columbus Ave 
Sandusky, OH 44870 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jacquelyn Kingsley 



Ms. Beth Lenhart 
918 Honey Creek Dr 
Columbus, OH 43228-7098 

Aug 10, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bUls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ei^ure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Beth Lenhart 



Mr. Tim Coen 
3119 Lynch St SW 
Massillon, OH 44646-3817 
(330) 837-0000 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wumer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bUls. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal lo 
reduce the cost of monfltiy electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money, Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Tim Coen 



Ms. Jean Jackson 
452 Playland Pkwy 
Chippewa Lake, OH 44215-9791 
(330) 769-3644 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jean Jackson 



Mr. Greg Kurtz 
3024 Whispering Shores Dr 
VermiHon, OH 44089-4505 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Greg Kurtz 



Mr. James Fails 
llSOBuchmanRd 
Fremont, OH 43420-3137 
(419) 334-3309 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tune in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customer are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. James Fails 



Mr. Mark Koleszar 
12417 Fenstermaker Rd 
Garrettsville, OH 44231-9686 
(330) 548-2401 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Mark Koleszar 



Ms. Danielle Bower Raymond 
928 Caniff PI 
Columbus, OH 43221-1600 
(614)638-1422 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Danielle Bower Raymond 



Mrs. Mary Graham 
16915 Hazy Morning Dr 
Middlefield, OH 44062-8491 

Aug 10, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bUls. Our energy is the lifeblood 
of the state. By law, every dollar spent on efficiency must result in 
more than a dollar saved. So when residential, commercial and 
industrial electric customers in Ohio are given access to the best 
programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves in the long term with 
electric security andjob creation. By reducing demand we can ensure 
customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mary Graham 



Mrs. Annamaria Mcdonald 
3327 Heartiistone Rd 
Parma, OH 44134-2641 

Aug 11, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Annamaria Mcdonald 



Betty Dirr 
6820 Blue Rock Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45247-2031 

Aug 11,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Coramission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tfie long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to flie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive tiie best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Betty Dirr 



Mrs. Dorothy Davis 
443 Aurora Dr 
Youngstown, OH 44505-1105 

Aug 11, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them fix)m 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bUls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Dorothy Davis 



Ms. Rebecca Calhoun 
2626 Dover Rd 
Columbus, OH 43209-2924 
(614)235-2626 

Aug 11, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect fliem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aU save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and j ob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Rebecca Calhoun 



Mr. Louis Myers 
9042 HUl St 
Lisbon, OH 44432-9662 
(330) 424-9270 

Aug 11,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtUities Coramission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Louis Myers 



Ms. Darlene Loughner 
406 Pasadena Blvd 
Toledo, OH 43612-2521 
(419)754-3562 

Aug 11,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills-

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera raoney and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking lo the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Darlene Loughner 



Ms. Laura Swedenborg 
1031 W Prospect Rd# 2 
Ashtabula, OH 44004-6760 
(440) 998-6055 

Aug 11, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Laura Swedenborg 



Ms. Catherine Ridenbaugh 
792 Eastmoor Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43209-2635 

Aug 11, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Ms. Catherine Ridenbaugh 



Stephen Shucard 
2999 Waterford Dr 
Twinsburg, OH 44087-2691 

Aug 11, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FiretEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best prograras, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Stephen Shucard 



Ms. Wendy Worth 
3980SilvanerDr 
Columbus, OH 43230-6418 

Aug 11,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more flian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commerciaJ and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Wendy Worth 



Dr. Stephen Hoeprich 
749 Phillips Rd NE 
Massillon, OH 44646-4865 

Aug 11,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuH, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electiic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuH in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive tiie best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Stephen Hoeprich 



Dr. Sharon Tkacz 
14829 Hook Hollow Rd 
Novelty, OH 44072-9523 
(440) 338-3877 

Aug 11, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills-

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Sharon Tkacz 



Mrs. Karla Gloor 
33 Bristol Ave 
Pamesville, OH 44077-5005 

Aug 11,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Karla Gloor 



Dr. Mike Schaefer 
6936MillikinRd 
Liberty Township, OH 45044-9221 

Aug 11, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them frora 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Mike Schaefer 



Mr. Ralph Cope 
3320 N Reach Dr 
Oregon, OH 43616-2346 
(419)693-7345 

Aug 11,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect ±em from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bUls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved- So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ralph Cope 



Mr. Ken Scheffel 
7857 Harrison Ave Apt 4 
Mount Healthy, OH 45231-3151 

Aug 11, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bUls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ken Scheffel 



Mr. Harry Smythe 
91 Periwinkle Dr 
Olmsted Twp, OH 44138-3039 
(440)235-0491 

Aug 11, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money- Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr, Harry Sm3^he 



Miss Kerri Varsetti 
590 W Main St 
Madison, OH 44057-3136 

Aug 12,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency niust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indushial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to flie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Kerri Varsetti 



Mr. Michael Bowman 
1629 Warner Rd 
Vienna, OH 44473-9755 

Aug 12, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Bowman 



Mr. Michael Borsmi 
1651 Mentor Ave Apt 2501 
Painesville, OH 44077-1714 
(440) 867-4679 

Aug 12,2012 

PubUc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergys recent Electric Security Plan, As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their elecfric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Borsini 



Ms. Karen Fletcher 
2668 Irish Ridge Rd 
E Liveipool, OH 43920-9403 
(330)385-0416 

Aug 12, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best prograras, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to flie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Karen Fletcher 



Bryson Davis 
1166 Jonah Dr 
Copley, OH 44321-1874 

Aug 12, 2012 

public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wUl save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bUls. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make flie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Bryson Davis 



Mr. Eric OTSfeU 
148 Pmcott St SW 
Pataskala, OH 43062-8757 

Aug 12, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Eric O'Neil 



Mrs. Barbara Oleksa-Reiss 
827 Harold Ave 
Kent, OH 44240-2132 
(330) 357-2033 

Aug 12,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elechic security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Barbara Oleksa-Reiss 



Mr. Dick Reiss 
827 Harold Ave 
Kent, OH 44240-2132 
(330)933-1508 

Aug 12, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aU save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dick Reiss 



Mr. Dave Gressley 
7556 Johimycake Ridge Rd 
Mentor, OH 44060-7646 

Aug 12, 2012 

Public UtUities Coramission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dave Gressley 



Ms. Susan Robmson 
1445 Londondale Pkwy 
Newark, OH 43055-1610 

Aug 12,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Susan Robinson 


